
Monday	12th	March	
	

Dear	Parents/Carers,	
		
Due		to	the	unfortunate		issue	of	the	Federation	Mini	bus	being	out	of	action	-	the	decision	
has	been	made	to	postpone	swimming	on	Tuesday	13th	March.		We	will	look	into	either	a	
refund		or	arranging	another	session.	
		
With	this	in	mind	-	the	arrangements	for	dropping	off	and	collecting	KS2	children	tomorrow	
for	Science	day	are	now	as	follows:	
KS2	children	to	be	dropped	off	at	St.	Briavels	School		as	originally	organised.	The	KS2	
children	will	stay	at	St	Briavels	School		all	day	and	so	will	need	to	be	collected		from	St	
Briavels	school	at	3:10pm	.	
		
At	12:30		-	KS1	children	will	be	transported	to	St	Briavels	via	parent	and	staff	vehicles.	
Please		could	any	booster	seats		be	left	with	Mrs	Frey		when	children	are	dropped	off	in	the	
morning.		KS1	children		to	be	collected	from	St	Briavels		school	at	3:10pm		as	previously	
organised.			
		
Thank	you	to	all	who	volunteered	to	help	transport		the	children.		
		
With	thanks	for	your	understanding	and	apologies	for	any	inconvenience		our	change	of	
plans	may	cause.		
		
Mrs.	Clare	King	
Senior	Leader		
The	Wye	Forest	Federation	
St	Briavels	Primary	&	Redbrook	Primary	Schools	
Tel:	01594	530428	&	01600	713501	
	


